
 
Fall is without a doubt my favorite time of the year!  I can go downstairs to the shop and actually open 

the garage doors and enjoy the fresh air and hear the birds sing while getting some woodworking done. 

 
The September Guild meeting was conducted in largely the same way…with the shop doors wide open.  

The only exception was the birds (hummingbirds) decided to join us in the shop.  They must have 

sensed that the meeting was over because they left when the crowd left.  Dwight Hostetter once 

again wowed us with his uncanny attention to detail when he demonstrated his intarsia skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dwight also had Jeff Couch lined up to demonstrate his many pieces of artistic wood carving.  Jeff is 

pretty much self-taught and encouraged all of us to test our self-imposed limits of creativity.  Wonderful 

job Jeff!! 

 

 
I would like to encourage you, if you have not attended a meeting in a while, come on out to the shop 

and enjoy a wonderful time of fellowship and learning on a crisp, cool autumn Saturday!    
 

        See you soon! 

        Monta 
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Next Meeting  
 

Saturday,  

October 15, 2011  

(Always the 3rd 

Saturday)  

 

Pre-meeting  

9:30 to 10 am  

Meeting  

10 to 11 am  

 
See page 2 for details  

 

Don’t forget your 

Show and Tell  
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Annual Show 

starts 

October 22! 

Woodworking Education Center 

10544 Hwy 17, Maylene, AL 35114  



Pre-Meeting – Bandsaw blade repair – AR Bray & Dwight Hostetter 

 

Main Meeting – Tim Tingle – Wood Sculptor 
Tim Tingle, a local coal miner, writer, part-time farmer, father of five, and a wood carver, 

began carving trees in 1993 after a storm killed many of the living cedar trees in Monte-

vallo’s Orr Park.   In addition, many of the old cedars were dying or had  

died and, despite their age, were destined for a meeting with a chainsaw.  Tim, however,  

saw potential in the old trees.  With the Montevallo city's blessing, Tim has been carving his 

trees ever since, and periodically, new faces and creatures show up in the park. The envi-

ronmentally conscious need not worry, however, as Tim only plies his trade on the dead 

trees of the park.  The living trees are left untouched to grow as they will.  

 
The massive project, affectionately called Tinglewood in honor of Tim, has sprinkled Orr 

Park with magic in the form of over thirty sculptures carved into the bark of old cedar 

trees. Many take the form of old men, wizards, and Indian chieftains, their wizened faces 

smiling or frowning as per their moods, carved into the sides of trees and old stumps. Oth-

ers include fantastical and mundane beasts: unicorns, dragons, even fish and snakes. 

 
Tim's massive outdoor creation of art at Orr Park is quite simply one of the most impres-

sive sights in the South. 

 

      Dwight Hostetter 
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Have you been involved with the Cabinet project? Come and join the fun! 

Much of the activity this Fall revolves around the Habitat for Humanity cabinet building 

project. You may remember that last year we built the cabinets as a training class. This 

year the cabinets are being built as a Guild project. That means that everyone is encour-

aged to take part and there is no cost to participate. Volunteers of all skill levels are wel-

come. Beginners will be teamed with more experienced Guild members and learn on the 

job. Most of the instructors who taught last year’s class will again be available to lead vari-

ous segments of the cabinet construction process. Those students who took the cabinet-

making class last year are especially encouraged to participate this year. Now is your 

chance to pass on what you have learned to others and make a great contribution to the 

community as well. This project will move fast and you do not have to commit to partici-

pate in every session. Watch for announcements of scheduled workdays. 

 

       Robert McClure 
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G U I L D  P A T R O N S 
We are very fortunate to 

have the following patrons 

who support the Guild. They 

are excellent suppliers of 

products or services in the 

local area that provide 

monetary support or allow 

us to use their various fa-

cilities for Guild functions:  

 

J.R. PREWITT & ASSOCI-

ATES, INC. Independent 

Insurance Agent—Founded in 

1974, J. R. Prewitt & Associ-

ates, Inc. is a family owned 

agency that has grown to one 

of the largest firms in the 

Birmingham area. Represent-

ing over a dozen insurance 

carriers, the agency provides a 

full spectrum of insurance 

services to over 3500 clients. 

From individuals to multi-state 

corporations, the agency prides 

itself on it’s loyal, long term 

client base as a result of unpar-

alleled customer service. Con-

tact us for your personal, busi-

ness, or professional insurance 

needs.  

2146 Highland Ave. South, 

Birmingham, AL 35205  

Telephone (205)-933-9207  

Fax (205)-930-0450  
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THE AWARDS & ENGRAV-

ING PLACE is a full service 

engraving shop, offering both 

laser and flatbed rotary en-

graving. We engrave directly 

on wood, glass, plastic, and a 

variety of coated metals. We 

offer plaques, glass and acrylic 

wards, trophies, interior signs 

and name badges. We have 

been in business in Hoover 

since 1987. Contact Ken 

Murer, The Awards & Engrav-

ing Place, 1883 Hoover Court, 

Hoover, Al 35226, (205)-823-

7676 fax(205)-822-1111  
 

AFFORDABLE WOOD 

TOOLS by Paul Varden  

Wood Lathe accessories to fit 

any size wood lathe. Screw 

Chucks, Face Plates and Tool 

Rest. General Machining also 

available.  Paul Varden-Master 

Machinists-35 years of experi-

ence.  

7029 Dickey Springs Road  

Bessemer,AL 35226  

H-205-428-9945  

C-205-908-9945  

email-paul2010@directv.net  
 

MAX TOOL, INC. is a dis-

tributor of cutting tools, abra-

sives, MRO and machine shop 

supplies. Founded in 1985, we 

are located in Birmingham, 

Alabama. Max Tool represents 

the product lines of many of 

industry's foremost manufac-

turers from around the world.. 

119 B Citation Court, Birming-

ham, AL 35209  

(205)-942-2466 

www.maxtoolinc.com  
 

SARA’S TAX SERVICE  

100 Foust Avenue, Hueytown, 

AL 35023  

205-497-4020 Fax 205-497-

4011  
 

K’M TREE AND CLEARING 

Firewood, stump removal, 

trimming, topping, dangerous 

tree removal. 24 hour emer-

gency storm service. 205-965-

2821  
 

SNOW’S SHARPENING 

SERVICE Ed Snow can take 

care of all of your saw blade 

sharpening needs. You can 

leave and pick up your blade at 

Woodcraft or you can contact 

Ed at 205-218-1885 or reds-

now_3@hotmail.com  
 

WOODCRAFT Helping you 

make wood work.  

www.woodcraft.com  

205-988-3600  
 

HARDWOODS, INC. OF 

ALABAMA When you think of 

wood, think of us. 

www.hardwoodweb.com  

800-467-4160  

Alabama Woodworkers Guild Annual Show  

 The annual Alabama Woodworkers Guild show is coming and the show is set again 

for October. The start date is October 22, 2011. That is a Saturday and registration will 

start at 10:30 am. The show will run all the next week including Saturday. All entries can be 

picked up on Sunday, October 30th.  
 A reception will be held from 6:00pm to 8:00pm on Monday October 24th to 

honor the participants in the show. We hope every member of the Guild will attend this 

reception to view all the entries and please, bring your family or friends with you.  
 A big thank you and congratulations to all who entered a piece in last year’s show. 

We had exactly 100 entries and had a great show, let’s see if we can have even more this 

year! To those of you who are new members, this is a great way to show off your first pro-

jects. Do not be intimidated about entering the show, that’s why we have a beginner cate-

gory and it is wonderful to see people enter their work for the first time.  
 Last, the Guild has been asked to display some of their work as art downstairs dur-

ing the entire month of October and upstairs during November. I believe this is a great 

honor for the Guild and look forward to seeing who will display their work.  

 

       John Lawson 

Show & Tell 

A Jim Woodward inspired ukulele by skilled singer, musician and 
renowned woodworker Mr. A.R. Bray!! 

An elegant trash container 

by Alan Sweet 

This is a picture that I took on September 22 

when the American Village folks visited the 

WEC. I think that they were amazed at the 

quality of the ―signs‖. Thanks to Robert Moore 

for coordinating this effort. 

Monta King 

From the editor ... 
As you can see, we’ve spiffed up the newsletter.  To really make it shine, though, we need 

your help.  We need our members to contribute.  Send  in your pictures.  Share a tip.  Tell us 

about your latest project , a new gadget you just bought, a class you took.  Interview some-

one you find fascinating.   

If writing isn’t your thing, never fear— that’s why ghost writers and editors exist. 
Looking forward to hearing from you…     

 Cheryl May, Newsletter Editor      205-520-4457     cmemay2@aol.com 
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WELCOME 

NEW 

MEMBERS! 

 

 

Festool Miter Saw 

for sale! 

Excellent 

condition. $850.  

Contact Bob Minor 

at 205-835-9499 

Woodworking Education Center (WEC) 

We still need your help with getting the projects rack cleaned up and lets try to keep it as clear as 

possible. 
Just to let you know the cost of the sand paper for the Grizzly drum sander, I just ordered 2 rolls of 

the 80 grit and the cost was $125.  
I have ordered a part for the Delta drill press that will address the problem of the handles coming off. 

I will install it when I return from my trip. 

This is just a reminder to clean the dust control filters in the closet at least one a week. 
Below is the WEC usage report that Bob Moore works up every month for us. Thought you might 

like to see the number of visits to the WEC and what type of work is being done. Also hopefully it 

will emphasize the need to sign in the log book every time you visit the WEC and fill out the portion 

describing what type of work you are doing.                                        

Cliff Daniels    

AWG Shop Usage Report -  September, 2011 

 

 
 

Number of Shop Visits 

Total Charitable  

(Toys) 

Supervision Woodwork-

ing 

Classes & Other Activities 

(Shop improvements/

maintenance) 

204 56 27 34 87 

          
% of To-

tal 

        

100 27.5 13.2 16.7 42.6 

          

Number of Hours Worked 

Total Charitable  

(Toys) 

Supervision Woodwork-

ing 

Classes & Other Activities 

(Shop improvements/

maintenance) 

715.5 232 98.5 103.5 281.5 

          
% of To-

tal 

        

100 32.4 13.8 14.5 39.3 

          

     FOR SALE 
SHOPSMITH 

MARK V PRO 

PLANER 
Free standing 

planer with cast-

ers for ease of 

movement. Has 

been used spar-

ingly and is in ex-

cellent condition. 

Retails new from 

ShopSmith for 

$1200. Will sell 

for $325. Call 

Richardson at 967

-6378 if interested. 
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http://www.brownbearsw.com/freecal/awg?Date=2011-10-01;KW=awg%20woodworking%20center;Op=ShowIt
http://www.brownbearsw.com/freecal/awg?Date=2011-11-01;KW=awg%20woodworking%20center;Op=ShowIt
http://www.brownbearsw.com/freecal/awg?Date=2011-11-01;KW=awg%20woodworking%20center;Op=ShowIt


 

 

 
The Alabama Woodworkers Guild, Inc. 

P.O. Box 26665 

Birmingham, AL 35260 

Phone        205-988-3600 

Fax        205-988-3612 

Website:     www.woodcraft.com 

e-mail:         WC511@aol.com 

 

Store Hours 

M - T - W - F:  9AM - 7PM 

Th: 9AM-9PM 

Sat: 9AM-6PM 

Sun: Noon-5 PM 
 

Our new address is:  

2215B Pelham Parkway 

Pelham , AL 35124 

                                                                                               
Directions:    
Take I-65 to Exit 246. 

Take Highway 119 West (Cahaba Valley Road) 3/4 of a mile to US 31.  
Turn right on US 31 and travel north approx. 0.3 mi.  
Our store is on the right (east) side of US 31.  

www. 

alabamawoodworkersguild 

.org  
 

About Us 
 
Alabama Woodworkers Guild 
Newsletter is published monthly for 

its members and other interested 
parties.  Guild meetings are held 
monthly on the third Saturday at 
9:00 a.m. at the Woodworking Edu-

cation Center, 10544 Hwy 17, 
Maylene, AL 35114  
 

Information concerning the Guild 
may be secured by calling Walter 
Barnett, Treasurer at (205) 933-

9207. 

 


